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April 16, 2015 

   

    

William Davies 

1370 Charles Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1370 Charles Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Davies: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 14, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal with the 

understanding that there was considerable progress made and ongoing helps from advocate, 

friend and the church.  Ms. Moermond stated that it would be best to have a weekly housekeeper 

go through the house as a condition so that it can remain in a safe and sanitary condition. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: John Peter Ross 

 Allen Slaughter, Sr at riverside2025@peoplepc.com 

 Lydia Volz, at lydiavolz@gmail.com 

 Steven Cooley, 4625 Douglas Dr, Crystal MN 55422  
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